CAMERON COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY
P.O. BOX 5806 Brownsville, Texas 78520
(956)541-4983

EQUAL HOUSING
OPPORTUNITY

Public Hearing

The Cameron County Housing Authority is announcing a public hearing for June 7, 2023 at 5:30
p.m., in Brownsville, Texas at 65 Castellano Circle 78526.

The purpose of the hearing is to obtain input from the city’s residents in reference to the agency’s
five-year and annual plans submitted to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
for fiscal year 2023. All residents are encouraged to attend this hearing. A copy of the five-year
and annual plans will be available for review from 9:00am to 4:00pm prior to the public hearing at
the address listed below. Persons interested in submitting written comments may do so before the
public hearing at the same location.

For more information contact Mrs. Daisy Flores at (956) 541-4983.

Mrs. Daisy Flores
Executive Director
Cameron County Housing Authority

Cameron County Housing Authority
65 Castellano Circle
Brownsville, TX 78526




